
 

A REMINDER TO ALL HANGAR TENANTS 
Due to safety regulations, our closed hangar buildings (120-150) must be inspected periodically. 
Entrance to closed hangars must be afforded to emergency operations, such as the Fire 
Department. You will be notified of an inspection date. The following is an excerpt from our 
current hangar contract: “SECURITY LOCKS: In connection with Landlord’s right to inspect 
the Hangar, and Landlord’s obligation to maintain the hangar, Landlord will provide a lock to be 
used to secure the Hangar. This is to be the only lock permitted to secure the Hangar. The Tenant 
will receive private keys to the said lock, but Landlord will keep a master key to all locks, to 
enable Landlord to carry out the maintenance and inspections cited above.” 
 


